ACE MINUTES/REPORT 1/13/2015
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Patty Fox, Karen Kimber, Sally Rampe, Frank Sawyer, and Brandy Nielsen.  
Guests present:  Lora Minter
Angie de Braga introduced Sally Rampe to the ACE Committee as a new member.  Sally will be taking over the GBC Art Gallery replacing Gail Rappa.  Angie also passed around thank you cards for signatures from the committee members for Gail Rappa and Ami Rogers to thank them for their service on the ACE Committee.  
Sally asked the committee for suggestions of local artists that she could get in touch with in regards to the gallery.  The Panorama Exhibit had a good turnout considering the reception was the last day of the semester.  The One is Sliver, the other is Gold exhibit will open February 9, 2015.  Discussion ensued about dates of when to have the opening and then reception for the Spring Art Show.
Angie distributed the impact statement from the Always Lost exhibition. 
Lora Minter asked for help in the distribution of posters advertising the submission deadline for Argentum.  Lora would ask Justine to post on Facebook.  Angie would follow-up on Argentum being the subject matter for a banner ad in the Elko Daily Free Press.  There was discussion among committee members about various ways to “get the word out” for submissions.  The submission deadline is March 13, 2015 at 5:00 p.m.
Angie reminded the committee members of the dates and times for Cowboy Poetry Speakers have been set for January 29, 2015.  The speakers will be guest lecturers in John Rice’s Oral Interpretation class at 2:30 p.m. in GTA 130 and Joshua Webster’s English 102 class at 5:30 p.m. HTC 121.  Volunteers may be needed to pass out evaluations and with book sales.  
Angie reported the film festival was being advertised heavily through television, radio and social media ads, in addition, trifolds had been printed and distributed to various locations.  Also, checks from the sponsors have been received and the films have been ordered.
The committee will be looking at a date later in the semester to host another TED Talk event.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:02 p.m.
The next meeting will be held February 3, 2015 at 4:00 p.m.
